
Our Lady of Peace Parish 
“Three Churches One Faith Community” 

  Bulletin  
Sunday, Sept 11th – 24th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Pastoral Office 

603 Union St., Fredericton, NB E3A 3N5 

Tel: (506) 444-6010 
 

Fr. Maria Arokiam Chinnappan, HGN 

Administrative Assistant:   Irene Jewett 
 

                                                     Parish Email: parishoffice@ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca 

 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 

Tuesday, Sept 13th 12:00 pm - St. Theresa’s Church 
Kathleen Sherman  

Wednesday Sept 14th 10:00 am - St. Anthony’s Church 
 James Quinn 

Thursday, Sept 15th 12:00 pm - St. Theresa’s Church 
Margaret Forestell   

Friday Sept 16th  7:00 pm - St. Anthony’s Church 

Touched by Cancer Mass   
Saturday, Sept 17th 4:00 pm - St. Anthony’s Church 

 Agnes LeBlanc  
Sunday, Sept 18th 8:45 am - St. Patrick’s Church 

 Deceased Members of the McHale Family 
Sunday, Sept 18th  11:00 am - St. Theresa’s Church 

Mass for the People  
 

    
Marriages & Baptism please call pastoral office. 

               
St. Anthony’s 
Thu Tam Tran 

Offered by the Family 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember You can reach out to Pastoral 
Council at any time by e-mailing 
olppastoralcouncilfredericton@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Our Lady of Peace Financial Update Website & Social 

Media 
Weekly Offertory – Sept 4, 2022 Year-to-Date  www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca 

 

Keep up to date on all activities, news 
and weather cancelations! 

 

 
 

@Ourladyofpeaceparishfredericton 

Sunday Contributions: $3,051.00 Offertory: $ 171,903.00 
Auto Debit (average): $2,044.00 Budget Needs: $ 180,000.00 
Total: $5,095.00 Excess (Shortfall):  ($    8,097.00) 
Weekly Budget Needs: $5,000.00 Information inquires should be 

directed to: 
Frank O’Donnell 472-0145 

(mbfod@nbnet.nb.ca) or Greg 
Feener 472-9364 (glf@nbnet.nb.ca) 

Excess (Shortfall) $     95.00   
Capital Infrastructure: $   869.00    
Special Collections: $   110.00     
Other: $     55.00 

Our Lady of Peace is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners through 
time, talent and treasure.  For all that you do, THANK YOU! 

 
F. Maria’s Office Number 444-6017   

 

Parish Announcements 
Parish Giving 

In addition to our parish envelope and auto debit program, 
parishioners are able to use E-Transfers for their parish 
giving.   

 

E-Transfers can be done through on-line banking 
with your financial institution.  Please send to 
olpdonations@gmail.com.  If you need to add a 
secure question, please use: 

 “What is this donation for?” and the answer 
“ourladyofpeace” 

 

Envelopes can be dropped off at the pastoral center at 603 
Union St.  There is a mail slot in the door at the backdoor.  
Please do not leave envelopes in the mailbox at the front 
door. 

If you have any questions, please contact the parish 
office for assstance. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Liturgy Ministers Needed   
 
 The Liturgy Committee invites previous and new 
volunteers to consider serving at Mass.  We are 
looking for Hospitality, Eucharistic Minsters, Lectors, 
Altar Servers and Sacristans to serve during Mass at 
all three of our parish churches.  New volunteers are 
welcome, and training will be provided.  If you would 
like to volunteer, please contact the parish office at 
444-6010 with your contact details and in which 
church you would like to serve.   
 

 

mailto:parishoffice@ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca
mailto:olppastoralcouncilfredericton@gmail.com


Ministry Schedule September 17th & 18th 
                        St. Anthony’s                                                                                       St. Theresa’s 
Hospitality   Bonnie Bowlen                                                        Mary Fitzpatrick, Martin Colford, Andre Paier,  
                                                                                                               Allison Wrynn, Daren Richard, Ed Theriault     
Eucharistic 
Ministers                                                                                                Betty MacNeil & Janet Matheson        
 
Altar Server     Merla Spires   
 
Lector                Michelle Gabe                                         A. Adimaulor  

 

Faith Formation Update    
 

Family Faith Formation Begins September 25th! ~ Families with children in kindergarten to grade 7 are invited 
to join us on Sunday, September 25th at 9:45 am for our first session of the new year.  To register please visit 
www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca/religious-formation-k-to-7.  Families with children entering grade 2 in the 
fall will receive Sacrament Preparation for 1st Eucharist throughout the year.   

 
Confirmation Preparation Registration ~ Youth in grade 8 are invited to begin their journey towards the 
Sacrament of Confirmation.  Sessions begin in October.  To register please visit at 
www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca/confirmation-preparation. 
 

 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word will be offered at the 11:00 am Mass (St. Theresa’s) beginning 
Sunday, September 11th.  Children’s Liturgy of the Word provides an opportunity for children to 
hear and understand the Sunday’s Gospel message that is age appropriate through music, 
activities, and prayer.  At Mass children will be invited to go to the church hall with leaders before 
the first reading and return to Mass after the homily.  All children up to and including grade 1 are 
invited to attend 

 

Notice From The Office 

If you are using any of the Church properties PLEASE ensure that doors are locked and lights are turned off 
when you leave.  This continues to be a problem.  

 

Weekend of September 10th and 11th  

All students (preschool, elementary, middle school, high school and university) and teachers are invited to 
receive a special back to school blessing at Mass on Saturday, September 10th and Sunday, September 11th.  
Please feel free to bring your backpack or school bags to Mass for the blessing. 
 

To help students in our community this school year we will be collecting the following items for 
the Student Hunger Program.  These items have been identified as most needed and we would 
like to bless the program and the many local students that they feed with a large donation of 
these items: 

 Canned Meat/Tuna.  Suitable for making sandwiches for children. 

 Granola Bars 

 Pudding Cups 
Items collected will be shared with programs in Fredericton and Stanley.  Please leave your donations at the 
entrance of our three churches the weekend of September 10th and 11th.   
 

 

.  St. Theresa’s Catholic Women’s League are inviting you to attend our Twilight Retreat, 
Monday Sept 12th 4:00 – 8:00 pm.  There will be a potluck supper at 5:30 pm.  Fr. David Fulton 
of St. Barbara’s Parish in Minto will be our guest speaker.  The theme for this year’s Twilight 
Retreat will reflect the National Catholic Women’s League. 

Theme “Catholic and Living it” 
All ladies in our Parish and beyond are invited to attend, bring a friend along.  Everyone is 
welcome.   

 
 

 

Our Sacred Stories by Fr. John Jennings – for the rest of the summer Our Sacred Stories will be available on  
the parish website under “Reflections” and posted on our Facebook page. This week the Sacred Story is titled – 

 Bringing Our World Together: A Reconciling Christian Community 

 
 

http://www.ourladyofpeacefredericton.ca/confirmation-preparation


  
  

   


